
From: Chad Walldorf <walldorf@gov.sc.gov>
To: Chad Walldorf walldorf@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/27/2005 7:10:23 PM
Subject: Thanks

As I'm finishing up my time working for our state, I wanted to take a 
second to reflect on the past two years and thank you for the influence 
that you've had on this chapter in my life. I certainly have an 
enhanced amount of respect for folks like yourself who serve South 
Carolina in one way or another and wanted to thank you for helping me in 
my efforts to do the same.

While my official tour of duty is complete, I do hope to find ways to 
continue contributing to Governor Sanford's efforts to bring significant 
changes to our state. Please know that as I do so, I'll continue to 
respect the role you play in that process and admire your involvement in 
the public arena. I know that I am a better person for having known you 
and believe our state to be better for your contributions. For that, 
and for your kindness, help and patience over the past two years, I 
thank you profusely.

Please don't hesitate to contact me if I can ever be of assistance to 
you in the future.

Cordially,

Chad Walldorf

Future contact info:
710 Johnnie Dodds Blvd #100
Mount Pleasant, SC 29464 
PH (843) 375-1361 
chad@stickyfingersonline.com
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